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From: Haley Jester Mott
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
Date: Friday, May 2, 2025 9:24:36 AM


EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


I'm writing to implore you to oppose Ordinance 250382. All of KC is in need of more
pedestrian and bike safety resources, not less. My family uses the bike share program as well
as many of our friends and neighbors. Removing that program will have detrimental effects on
the citizens of KC. The city will need a more robust city transit system to be ready for the
crowd needs of the World Cup and possibly the future ballpark downtown. Now is the worst
time to cut back on these resources. Less cars! More buses, bikes, and better and safer
pedestrian routes are the future of successful cities, not less. Also, as inflation continues to
rise, more people are going to lose their access to cars and will need public transit. Please do
not pull these resources!


Regards, 
Haley Jester Mott 
3618 Wyandotte St
Kcmo, MO 64111
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